

2017-09-20 Meeting notes

Date

20 Sep 2017

Attendees

- [Tobi Hines](#)

Goals

- Review current digital signage and discuss possible updates

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5min	Quick recap of project sub-teams and next steps	Tobi & Sara	• Digital Signage for group study rooms - Sara, Nick, Matt • Data Dashboard - Tobi, Nick, Keith • Graduate Area assessment - Tobi, Sara, Camille
45min	Digital signage	Nick	• Review current digital signage ◦ Circ display (https://github.com/cul-it/circ-display/wiki) ◦ Reservable display - Interview Room, Group Room 261, Group Room 282 (https://github.com/cul-it/reservable-display#reservable-display) ◦ Consultation area - CISER, C SCU, RDMSG, Knight Writing Centers, GIS (http://signage.herokuapp.com/mann/consult/gis) • Olin digital signage: signage.herokuapp.com/oku/olin • Discuss possible updates
10min	News		

Action items

